
Make sure you’re not one of the 80 per cent not getting a true cut. Order a free set of three Pillar Posters for 
your own shed, or the next shed you’re heading to: Call the AWI Helpline on 1800 070 099 or fill out and fax 
this page to AWI at (02) 8295 4155.

Professional shearers know that a well maintained handpiece with sharp combs and 
cutters will increase tallies and make their job easier. Yet an estimated 80 per cent 
of professional shearers do not get a true cut. 

AWI worked with the industry’s best shearing contractors and trainers to produce 
the “Are You Getting a Cut?” poster. It shows how the professionals keep their 
handpieces in good working order and their combs and cutters sharp.

The “Are you getting a cut?” poster is backed up by two other AWI “Pillar Posters”: 
The “Five Pillars of Shearing” and the “Four Pillars of Woolhandling”.  All three 
posters are laminated and ready to display in the woolshed.

AWI is committed to the safety and productivity of shearing and woolhandling 
professionals around the nation, to support the future of woolgrowing.
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